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Book of the Week 

Quidditch Through the Ages 

by Kennilworthy Whisp (JK Rowling) 

The most checked-out book in the 
Hogwarts Library, and a volume no 
Quidditch player or Harry Potter fan 
should be without! 

If you have ever asked yourself where 
the Golden Snitch came from, how the 
Bludgers came into existence, or why the 
Wigtown Wanderers have pictures of 
meat cleavers on their robes, you need 
QUIDDITCH THROUGH THE AGES. 

This invaluable volume is consulted by young Quidditch 
fans on an almost daily basis. 

Well-Being Quote 

‘Sometimes you’ve got to walk through a rain cloud to feel the 
sunshine on the other side’  

AQA A Level Business Grade Booster Workshop on 

Tuesday 12
th

 March 2024 

Hosted by the Tutor2U engaging dream team of Jim Riley, 
Graham Prior, and Jamie Harrison, our students, with funding 
from SturAction, enjoyed an action-packed and informative 
day in preparation for their A Levels coming up in May and 
June. With all 12 cinemas filled with students from across the 
southwest, we can appreciate the significance of this stage in 
their academic journey and the immense enthusiasm they 
have for their subjects. 
The workshop was excellent—fast-paced, filled with energy, 
and provided great insights for students, who are now buzzing 
with ideas for their essays! The excellent provision of 
information, delivered by experts not affiliated with our school, 
reaffirms advice and content while injecting real positive 
momentum in the lead-up to these exams. 
It was inspiring to witness the depth of knowledge our 
students possess and how effectively they could engage and 
contribute to the discussions. 

Year 7 Football 

Year 7's played again last night, this time football against 
Gillingham. Great game played in some difficult conditions 
but the team played so well together, linking up in attack and 
putting some strong tackles in in defence! Man of the Match 
was Edward who was a nightmare for the opposition to 
defend against, flying down the right wing and crossing the 
ball in with venom! He also captained the game extremely 
well. Other stand out players were Alex and Meme in the 
midfield and Finn upfront. 

Postponed Cake Sale on 26th March Postponed 

In aid of Epilepsy UK 

There will be a cake sale in the Hub at Break and 
Lunchtime on  Tuesday 26th March.  Any cake donations 
will be gratefully received. 

Lost Property 

We have many items of lost property, some have been with 
us for a while now.  We currently hold the following items:  
ladies gillet, fleece top, hoodie, zip up sports top, 3 PE Kits 
with trainers, motorbike jacket, pencil case, 2 lunch boxes, 
3 drinks containers, sports support.  Any items not claimed 
by the Easter Break will be donated to charity.   

Science Week Success!  

Students in Year 7 and Year 8 investigated how plants grow 
from germination and beyond. Students investigated the 
best conditions to grow their beans, looked at some virtual 
practicals about photosynthesis and produced some 
excellent posters to summarise their work. Well done to all 
involved in the week. Year 7 and Year 8 parents look out for 
your students bringing home their tiny bean plants to grow 
at home on windowsills. 


